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At the end of the course and during the closing session, the following opinions were expressed 

by the professors attending the course: 

 

• Thanks. I saw many beautiful ideas 

• Thank you. To the teachers who organized the training for education in Mongolia. 

Using the materials available, I came up with many great ideas for teaching astronomy. 

It is a good idea to have a worksheet and exercise to use your knowledge and skills. 

• Children love the creative lessons made with the available materials. If there are many, 

many experimental ideas, there is a great desire to learn. 

• Thank you. I am happy to be able to use the material published on the NASE website. 

• Thank you for teaching such an interesting lesson. 

• It is a Good idea to look back at the ppt later 

• Thank you very much dear Rosa 

• Astronomy classes are very short. I visited the site for more posts. and I will attend 

future trainings 

• In geography lessons, we use the same tools for topics such as finding the height of the 

noon sun and calculating the length of the day and the latest software and applications 

for astronomy 

• If I had knowledge of English, I would have understood it very well, because I teach this 

subject, I would have said this, I would have talked about it, thank you for giving the 

Mongolian teachers new ideas.  


